

Hi Rose,

I am a resident at Via Borghese St & was present at the committee of whole meeting on May 23rd, 2017. I was very disappointed by the way the council members dealt our community members and ignored all our concerns, giving approval to the development and agreed to opening of our street:

We all the residents of this community feel that we were not given fair treatment by our elected officials and they have sided with the builder to give them what they were looking for.

We strongly request you NOT TO AGREE to OPEN VIA BORGHESE Street at the ratification meeting on Monday, June 5th for the sake of safety and security of our kids and families

Looking forward to your support,

Regards,
Sam Wadhwa
Neelam Wadhwa
Wia Borghese, Woodbridge
Direct.